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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
 

Dear all, 
 

Presentation Day  
Permission notes were sent home yesterday for students to travel to Vincentia High School for our Presentation Day, 
next Wednesday, 4 December. The school will cover the cost of the bus, so there is no charge to parents, however, we 
need signed permission notes to be returned as soon as possible.  
Our Presentation Day will commence at the High School’s hall at 11:30am with seating from 11:15am. We invite all 
families and friends to join us in celebrating an outstanding year at Tomerong Public School.  
 
Disco 
The P&C’s end of year disco will be held this Friday at Tomerong School of Arts. Please take note of the times of each 
session: 
 

Infants: 4:30pm - 6:00pm 
Primary: 6:00pm - 7:30pm 

 
Volunteer Morning Tea  
We are so fortunate to have such wonderful volunteers helping in our school and we’d like to thank all our volunteers by 
inviting them to a morning tea from 11am on Thursday 12 December. To everyone who has assisted by being in our 
classrooms, canteen, garden, attending P&C meetings, covering books, helping with uniforms or supporting the school 
in any other way, please accept an invitation to come along for a cuppa and chat! 
  
Have a great week, 

Rod White 
Principal 

 This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Flynn K and Jye B 

COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 

WEEK 7 

Fri 29 Nov -P&C Disco at Tomerong Hall 

WEEK 8 

Tue 3 Dec -Vincentia High School Orientation Day 

Wed 4 Dec -Presentation Day - 11.30am - Vincentia 
High School 

Thu 5 Dec -USB For Talent Quest Due 

Fri 6 Dec -Leisure Sports - Years 3 - 6 
-Uniform Pool - 2.50-3.10pm  

WEEK 9 

Mon 9 Dec -P&C Meeting - 6pm 

Tue 10 Dec -Jamberoo - Year 6 

Wed 11 Dec -SRC Talent Quest - 9.30am 

Thu 12 Dec -Volunteer Morning Tea - 11am 

WEEK 10 

Mon 16 Dec -End of Year Picnic - Plantation Point - K-5 

Tue 17 Dec -Gold Day 

Wed 18 Dec -Last Day for Students 
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Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

1R - Sammy 

2A - Savannah and Bradley 

3CM - Ashton and Phoenix 

4-5D - Celeste and Bailey 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

KD - Billie and Ivy 

1R - Charlie and Isla 

2A - Milly, Maddison, Allira, Kiang, Jye and Carey 

3CM - Jaya, Lily, Ziggi, Iluka, Beau, Benji and Harry 

4-5D - Ella, Amarli, Eben and Ethan 

4-5S - Charlie 

 CANTEEN ROSTER  

Friday 29 November - Kristy  

Monday 2 December - Help Needed 

 Wednesday 4 December - CANTEEN CLOSED 

P&C NEWS 
Tomerong P&C Disco 
The school disco is on this Friday, 29 
November at the Tomerong Hall. Notes and 
money were due in today for catering 
purposes and will not be accepted on the 
night. K-2 students attend between 4.30-6.00pm and 
Years 3-6 students attend between 6.00-7.30pm. 
We are also kindly asking for donations of cakes to sell 
on the night with all ingredients listed. They can be 
dropped at the hall on the night. Glow items will also be 
on sale.  
 
End of Year Raffle 
Please make sure you are selling your tickets for the end 
of year raffle. They are $2 each and are due back on 
Tuesday 3 December. 
If more tickets are required, these are available from the 
office waiting room. These will be drawn on Presentation 
Day next Wednesday, 4 December. 
 
P&C Meeting 
The final P&C meeting for 2019 will be held on Monday 9 
December at The Huskisson Hotel at 6pm. We hope to 
see you there! 
 
Tomerong P&C Association 

 

SPORT REPORT 
Swimming Carnival 2020 
The School Swimming Carnival for 2020, will be 
held on Wednesday 12 February, 2020 (Week 3). If you 
are available to assist with timekeeping on the day, 
please let Miss Arnott know. 
The District Swimming Carnival will be held on 
Wednesday 26 February (Week 5). 
Miss Arnott 

LIBRARY LINKS 
Thank You  
A huge thank you to Marci, Bronwyn and 
Tanya for all your help covering books this 
year!  
 
Library Reminders 

A friendly reminder note was sent home today 
(green paper) to all students who still have 
overdue books. Please return these books to 
the library as soon as possible, so they are 
available for all students to enjoy next year.  

Please let me know if you have misplaced any books.  
A big thank you to the students who borrow and return 
their books each and every week!  

Mrs Darby 

SRC - Talent Quest 2019 
On Wednesday 11  December, the 
Tomerong SRC will be holding a 
‘Tomerong’s Got Talent’, talent quest.  
The SRC will be visiting all classes this 
week to take the names of students 
and the acts they would like to 
perform. The acts will need to be kept 
under two minutes.  
Please note, that all music needs to be given to Mrs 
Darby on a USB by next Thursday, 5 December (Week 
8). Unfortunately, no music given on the day will be 
accepted. 
We are looking forward to a great day! 
Mrs Darby 

BUS PASSES 
Please note that parents of students in Year 2 will need 
to apply for a new bus pass as children move into Year 3 
next year. This is now an online process and should be 
done promptly to ensure bus passes arrive by the 
beginning of next year. If you do not have access to the 
internet, printed application forms are available from the 
school waiting room. 
To complete your online application, please go to 
www.transportnsw.info/school-students. Did you know??? 

Under the Companion Animals Act 1998 
No87 (14.1.e), dogs are prohibited in 
school grounds, (whether or not they are 
leashed or otherwise controlled). 
For the safety of all students, toddlers, 

babies and adults, please do not bring dogs into the 
school grounds, even on leashes.  Some children have a 
genuine fear and it can be quite distressing for them 
as well as for parents, particularly those with very 
young children.  Thank you for your support in this 
matter. 
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